Calton Playgroup News

Its been another fun packed and exciting two weeks for playgroup. Not only did we
thoroughly love joining in with the Big Walk and Wheel Event where the children got to
whizz around on their scooters and bikes from home and playgroup during the school
day, but what was so lovely to see was the amount of sharing and kindness that took
place too.

We were also super grown up when we went over to school to meet the lovely team of
photographers who took our individual photographs ready to be sent home very soon.
Miss Newnham nearly burst with pride seeing how brave and beautiful everyone looked
and behaved.

We hope you all had a super weekend especially if you were celebrating Mother's Day.
The children made some brilliant cards and scrolls to take home and did make the
adults laugh with some of their answers of what they love so much about their grown-
ups!

And finally despite the weather being a little hit and miss this week we are fully embrac-
ing the feeling of spring and have started planting various seeds so that we can learn
how to look after living things and get planting in our outdoor area and the allotment.
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Donations: We are having a big sort out at playgroup and are looking for some new
and exciting resources for us to explore. If you have any suitable and well looked after
small world toys, figures, dressing up clothes, old kitchen utensils, pots, pans, gardening
equipment, seeds, or seedlings or anything useful for themed role play areas such as a
home-corner, vets, cafe, etc. we would be delighted to take it off your hands!

All the very best

Calton Playgroup Team



